


the area. There has been no regard for the residents who already make up this community and
what's right for us. 
 
I urge you to carefully consider the detrimental impact of this proposal and put a stop to it immediately.
Over the last two years of the devastating pandemic, we've all grown to love and appreciate our community
and our neighbours even more. Don't take that away from us.
 
Hasdeep Bhatia


